Agreed Matters for Reporting to Staff

- 1. Staff were congratulated on the excellent Open Night and the Annual Awards Ceremony. Ms Deborah McMahon was thanked for her presentation to the BOM on the work of Bush Post Primary School's Guidance Department.
- 2. The road safety issues at the junction with the main road at Bush were discussed by the BOM.
- 3. The new DEIS Attendance Policy was discussed and will be ratified at the next meeting.
- 4. The latest School Financial Report was presented to the BOM by the Principal, Mr Joyce
- 5. The BOM congratulated the staff and students on their co-curricular and extra-curricular successes since the last meeting.
- 6. The Principal updated the BOM on the progress made to date on the new school extension.

Proposed:

Seconded:

17

Agreed Matters for Reporting to Parents/Guardians

- 1. Staff were congratulated on the excellent Open Night and the Annual Awards Ceremony. Ms Deborah McMahon was thanked for her presentation to the BOM on the work of Bush Post Primary School's Guidance Department.
- 2. The road safety issues at the junction with the main road at Bush were discussed by the BOM.
- 3. The new DEIS Attendance Policy was discussed and will be ratified at the next meeting.
- 4. The latest School Financial Report was presented to the BOM by the Principal, Mr Joyce
- 5. The BOM congratulated the staff and students on their co-curricular and extra-curricular successes since the last meeting.
- 6. The Principal updated the BOM on the progress made to date on the new school extension.

Proposed:

Seconded:

O Connor